
Announcements 4/18/24 
 

 

Are you stressed about the upcoming exam season? The Hispanic 

Honor Society will be in the courtyard during all three lunches during 

the week of April 22nd – 26th teaching about the history of the 

Guatemalan “worry doll”. All students are welcome to come by, learn 

about this tradition, and make their own “worry doll”, free of charge. 

Please stop by to relax, be crafty, and learn about Guatemalan culture 

with us! 

 

Attention Seniors!  If you’d like free money to pay for college, you 

should check out all of the scholarships on the School Counseling page 

of the Bartram Trail website!  There is a link called ‘Scholarships by 

Monthly Deadlines’ that is very helpful with various Scholarships that 

are listed by deadline!  There are several scholarships with deadlines 

in April, May and June!  Don’t let free money slip through your 

fingers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

     

 


